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MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Executive Directors		Notice #: 060309-1-I-SWCBS





FROM:	E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D., Secretary





DATE:	June 3, 2009





SUBJECT:	Notice of Clarification: Senior Center Fixed Capital Outlay Awards


_________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this memorandum is to provide clarification regarding project completion dates released in Notice #052609-1-T-SWCBS.  The excel spreadsheet transmitted with the Notice of Transmittal contained an error in the Completion Date column.  The Senior Community Center of Nassau County in Hilliard was completed on February 24, 2009.  The Nassau County Senior Center project in Fernandina has not been completed as indicated on the original spreadsheet. The corrected spreadsheet is attached.





If you have any questions, please contact the appropriate contract manager as noted in the attached file.  Thank you for your cooperation.





Attachment





EDB/sk





cc: 	Marcy Hajdukiewicz, Department of Elder Affairs


Dean Kowalchyk, Department of Elder Affairs


Tonya Kidd, Department of Elder Affairs


Contract Managers, Department of Elder Affairs


Shirley Kervin, Department of Elder Affairs

















